
 
 
  

Mission of the Organization 
 Promote sportsmanship and the protection of 

natural resources 
 Promote the quality of Lake Fork fishery and other 

outdoor recreational activities 
 Promote the future of angling through youth 

programs 
 Promote a spirit of cooperation with local, county, 

state, and federal governmental agencies, and 
other civic organizations for the purpose of 
improving Lake Fork and its surrounding 
communities 

 Promote items of interest of the membership at 
large 

 

President’s Report 
 

Micheal Rogge reported the Catfish Tournament is a 
GO!!!   All of the preliminary details have been completed 
and the LFSA and Ken Freeman Production are officially 
presenting the “CATFISH CLASSIC ON LAKE FORK.”  
You can get complete details on the LFSA Web site 
http://lakeforksportsmansassociation.com 
 

 

Tournament Time 
 

 
 

The Live Release Boat has been working several 
tournaments during April.   

 
Boat Schedule    
Irving Bass Club Tournament scheduled for Saturday, April 
18, at Lake Fork Marina. 
 Captain, Rick McDougall 
 Helper, Melvin Travnichek 

 
Bass Champ Tournament scheduled for Saturday, April 
25. 
 Captain, Larry Lewis  
 Helper, Arlen Jaeger 

 
Media Tournament scheduled for Saturday, May 9 at the 
Minnow Bucket 
 Captain, Melvin Travnichek 
 Helper,  Sandra Livingston 

 

Next LFSA General Meeting 

Our next meeting will be May 12, at the Lighthouse 
Restaurant.  Starting time is 7:00 but come early and 
enjoy the social gathering starting at 6:30.  See you 
there. 
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Adopt-A-Highway 
 

 
Carol Kuhn and her handy Grabber 

The 2009 Don't Mess With Texas Trash Off was held 
on April 4, 2009.   Over 60,000 volunteers all across 
the state were out in force making our state a cleaner 
place.  Thanks to those of you who showed up to help 
clean our stretch of highway. 
 
 

Garage Sale 

 

 
 

After considering the number of activities the LFSA is 
currently involved in it has been decided to delay 
indefinitely the Garage Sale. 

 

News for the Newsletter 

If you have any news or photos, especially Big Fish 
catches, that you would like to contribute to our 
newsletter please e-mail them to Dick Walker at 
dwa1ker@verizon.net  Note that the “l” in wa1ker is 
actually the number 1.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


